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Dear Sir Arthur,

What I had in mind when I suggested 
adding more names to your list other than those 
of the Governors of McGill university was that 
if you were going to the public, it would be 
Just as well not to make the Psychiatry strictly 
a McGill adjunct, as I think at its inception, 
its officers and subscribers covered a much 
larger field.

With my bank work and other interests, 
I am very fully employed and I have no desire 
to take up more of my time with additional en­
grossing duties.

If you think well of my suggestion,
I will try to think of some names of those who 
are interested in the work, but I shall be un­
able to give it much attention until after our 
Annual Meeting on Monday.

I am

Yours very truly,

A 1 <K

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. 
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, que.


